From: Fred Henderson [mailto:fredh@fredhenderson.ca]
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 9:40 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Orangetheory; Dawson Monica

Subject: File SV.17-002

Good Day

I have been advised by my client ( Orangetheory Fitness -Rutherford ) that they wish to
withdraw there application for the sign variance SV.17-002 that is scheduled for the council
meeting tomorrow ( April 4th ) as they are having ongoing discussions with there landlord (
Calloway REIT ) at this time. We apologize for the late notice but we feel it would not be
appropriate to move forward with the discussions that are taking place.

Best Regards
Fred Henderson

FHA Fred Henderson and Associates
27 Cullum Drive

Carlisle ON.

LOR 1H2

416 666 2770



